
From: Daniel James
To: Mark Brown; DPE PSVC Alpine Resorts Mailbox
Subject: FW: DA 10178 , Altitude - The Lodge Smiggins
Date: Thursday, 25 March 2021 1:34:13 PM
Importance: High

Fyi

From: accounts@altitudelodge.com.au <accounts@altitudelodge.com.au> 
Sent: Thursday, 25 March 2021 1:32 PM
To: Daniel James <Daniel.James@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Cc: Ivan Pasalich <ivan@dabyneplanning.com.au>
Subject: DA 10178 , Altitude - The Lodge Smiggins
Importance: High
Hi Daniel,
please accept this email as our official advice that we wish to withdraw DA 10178 and
remove it from any further assessment by the Department.
As previously advised, we will consider our options and, if appropriate, make a new
application in due course.
If you require any further information, please don't hesitate to contact me.
Thank you for your assistance in this matter.
Regards,
Phil Jacombs
General Manager
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